
Notice 2024-935 

NOTICE OF VACANCIES ON THE NORTH FORK SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT 

ADMINISTRATIVE CONTROL BOARD 

Notice is hereby provided this 6th day of November 2024, pursuant to Utah Code 

Section 17B-1-304, that three (3) vacancies exist, or will exist, on the North Fork Special Service 

District Administrative Control Board. To qualify for consideration for the above-mentioned 

Board vacancies, an individual must be a registered voter within the North Fork Special Service 

District. 

Those individuals interested in being considered for the Board position should send a 

letter expressing their interest, together with a brief description of their qualifications and 

eligibility to: boards@utahcounty.gov. All letters of interest must be received by the Board of 

County Commissioners, Utah County, Utah, (“Commission”) on or before 5:00 p.m. on Friday, 

December 13, 2024. The Commission will review and evaluate all individuals that qualify for 

consideration pursuant to the guidelines listed above and will appoint individuals to fill the 

Board vacancies by resolution. 

DATED this 6th day of November 2024. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, 

UTAH COUNTY, UTAH 

BRANDON B. GORDON, Chair 

ATTEST: 

AARON R. DAVIDSON 

Utah County Clerk 

By: 

Deputy 

APPROVED AS TO FORM AND LEGALITY: 

JEFFREY S. GRAY 

Utah County Attorney 

By: 

Deputy Utah County Attorney 

To be published as a class A notice, in accordance with Utah Code Section 63G-30-102, for at least one 

(1) month before the deadline for accepting nominees for appointment, as follows:

1. Publish the notice of vacancy on the Utah Public Notice Website.

2. Publish the notice on the county’s official website.

3. Post the notice in a public location that is reasonably likely to be seen by residents within the

district.


		2024-11-08T09:02:58-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




